| wanted to write about my whole hearted support for this bill. | live in a rural area where there is an application to put in a BHO
facility. We live in an area that has gravel roads, limited access and in the case of an emergency, a long response time. The
thought of putting these facilities in rural areas seems absurd. The last wind/storm event is a perfect example of how difficult it is to
service an area in case of an emergency....we lost power for four days due to trees being downed and access roads blocked. This
last summer we had to evacuate due to the wild fires. The last thing we need is an operation up here where Butane is used with the
possible fire and explosion risk in a rural area. These operations should be located in an industrial area where there is quick access
and less risk to surrounding areas. Please limit these businesses to more suitable locations.



